
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

May 22, 2025 
 
TO:   LSGH COMMUNITY 
 
FROM:  (Sgd.) JOSEPH RAY ALBERT B. GARRIDO 

Director / Data Protection Officer 
 
RE:  MESSAGE OF SUPPORT FOR PAW2025 
 

 
La Salle Green Hills proudly joins the National Privacy Commission (NPC) in celebrating 
Privacy Awareness Week 2025 on May 26-30, 2025. We recognize the importance of this 
annual celebration in strengthening data privacy awareness, promoting responsible data 
processing, and upholding the fundamental right to privacy for all individuals. 
 
With the theme, “Global Privacy Matters: Navigating a Borderless Digital World and 
Expanding New Professional Horizons,” we stand with the NPC in underscoring the need 
to address privacy challenges in the Philippines at a time where data moves swiftly 
across borders. Hence, the protection of personal data becomes a shared responsibility 
across nations, organizations, and individuals.  
 
As your personal information controller, we vow to ensure the highest standards of data 
protection in all aspects of our operations. We uphold transparency, accountability, and 
security in handling personal data entrusted to us, in full compliance with the Data Privacy 
Act of 2012. 
 
As data subjects, you can celebrate PAW by staying informed about your rights, 
advocating for data privacy in your communities and workplaces, and being mindful of 
the information you share online.  
 
For more information, visit PAW 2025 webpage at https://privacy.gov.ph/paw2025/. 
 
To learn more about how we process personal data, please visit our data privacy policy 
at https://www.lsgh.edu.ph/data-privacy-policy/. 
 
If you have suggestions, comments, and questions relating to data privacy, contact us at 
dpo@lsgh.edu.ph. 
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